TOWN OF THOMPSON
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

SPECIAL MEETING
Monday, June 9, 2014 - 6:00 PM
Merrill Seney Room, Town Hall
815 Riverside Drive

MINUTES

1. CALL TO ORDER
First Selectman Lenky called the meeting to order at 6:10PM.
2. ROLL CALL

PRESENT: P. Lenky, First Selectman, K. Forrester, Selectman
ABSENT: S. Smith, Selectman

ALSO PRESENT: M.A. Chinatti, Director of Planning & Development, Joe
Hanrahan, Marianapolis Preparatory School, Linda Jamalowvich.

3. PUBLIC HEARING
a. Marianapolis Sewer Project

First Selectman Lenky stated that this public hearing is to re-do the
original public hearing held on March 5, 2014.

M.A. Chinatti stated that the reason the March 5, 2014 hearing had
to be re-done is due to the fact that the Norwich Bulletin neglected
to publish the legal notice of the scheduled hearing, which she was
not made aware of until she recently requested an affidavit of
publication and was told that the notice did not run. She further
stated that the error is not a “fatal flaw” in the process, and that the
Town Meeting and the Referendum vote are still valid, but the
formality of a public hearing must still be completed.

First Selectman Lenky stated that the only change since the March
5 presentation is that the boring will come from Route 12 and bore



uphill, as opposed to boring down from Rt. 395 to Rt. 12 as was
originally planned.

There were no questions/comments from the audience.

4. ADJOURNMENT

(M/SIC Forrester/Lenky) to close the public hearing and to adjourn at
6:13PM. Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary Ann Chinatti, Director of Planning & Development



